

NOTES FROM THE FIELD

SANDY NECK NEWSLETTER

From the Staff,

July & August 2025

July has come and gone and now August has arrived which means summer is in full swing. July has always been our busiest time of year as our drive-on beach is at its shortest distance. In the month of August we begin to slowly gain back some of the beach we've lost to the shorebirds which means our patrons can stretch out a bit more and explore the property further.

August is a great time of year to explore Sandy Neck as the greenhead flies start to fade away and the sweltering heat begins to subside. Also, August 15th signifies the return of the primative campsites for reservations. Whether it be walking the shoreline looking for sea glass, hiking the trails in the hopes of spotting wildlife in their natural environment, or enjoying a quiet campfire with the family Sandy Neck Beach Park will fulfill your summer getaway needs.

Toy Box Library Coming Soon: Eagle Scouts are committed to introducing toy box libraries to the Sandy Neck property for patrons to enjoy during their stay at Sandy Neck Beach Park. The goal of this project is to offer children the opportunity to play on the beach while also limiting the amount of plastic waste being created while instilling a greener mindset to our youngest of patrons.

Summer is the golden hour of the year, when days linger long, hearts grow light, and nature sings in full bloom

ORV speed limit: 5MPH
ORV Curfew: 10 PM
Campfire Start Time: 7PM
Expect limited access to ORV due to
nesting shorebirds



Events



ORV Permit Application Here



Nothing for August, but check back in September for more Sandy Neck public events!

ORV Beach hours are 8:00am to 10:00pm. The Gatehouse is currently open from 8:00am - 9:00pm. If you have any questions and concerns, please call (508)362-8300.